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 R I Harding INT2017/0808/L 08/03/2017  15:48:29 As the occupant of the shop of 61 Neal St from the early 60's until my retirement in the late 80s and 

now the owner of the premises I would like to make it clear about our original intentions we have in the 

Planning Application. It is our desire to retain as many of the Georgian features of the property as 

practical,and to replace missing and badly damaged parts to as near as possible to their original design, 

for example the coving and wall panels. The stairs are as the result of a fire in the 1960's, are dangerous 

and not fit for purpose, and in need of complete rebuilding to comply with safety requirements. We 

intend to have them hand built to the Georgian design of the period using what is left after the fire as a 

guide to the pattern.

Our Architect is aware of our desire to historically retain as many of the original features as he is able 

and as is incorporated in this application.
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